5. Ohana house

Ohana House is a designated
Safe/Sober space that welcomes all
ages and abilities.

It's a general chill space for those
who seek space away from the
thumpa-thumpa heartbeat of the
city.

This space strives to be kid-friendly
at all times, asking any who enter to
exercise consideration and self-
control.

There is always room for
improvement. Do you have
feedback for us on how we can
make Nowhere more inclusive for
you? Let us know!

Did you have a bad experience and
do you want to report this to a
person who comes with a family to
Nowhere and might understand you
better?

You can mail to our family inclusion
lead Whitney:
whitney@goingnowhere.org

Are you interested to be
part of the inclusion team to think
and reflect on all of this. Reach out,
we would love to hear from you!
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Guidelines for families at
Nowhere

1. Search the WWWG for all ages
events
Some are perfect for kids.

2. Come talk

If you want to chat about how
different/awesome/difficult it is to
bring kids to Nowhere come find
Whitney at Why Not?!

3. Ask for Support if You Need It
You don’t have to handle everything
alone. Whether it's a moment of
emotional overwhelm or a more
serious incident, there are people
here who care and who are ready to
hold space for you.

4. Exploradores

This year exploradores are less
scheduled. Come talk to Whitney at
Why Not?! if you want to sign up for
a kids first event! We’ll do behind-
the-scenes stuff and volunteer shifts
for kids.

Contact the
Inclusion team

inclusion@goingnowhere.org



